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Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:19:39 AM

To Whom It May Concern,

We are writing to express our support of the application A13-2024P. We
have no concerns about the minor variance in the application and believe
that the Town of Pelham should grant relief to facilitate the
construction of the covered porch.

with best regards,

Louise Engel
David Johnson




